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Ref: DWa/NW 

 

30 April 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 2025 
 
We are pleased to announce our plans for this year's prom which will take place on Thursday 26 June 
2025 at Knights Hill Hotel in King’s Lynn. 
 
Students will be expected to arrive from 6.30pm, to be seated at 7.30pm for a two-course buffet meal, 
along with disco entertainment, at a total cost of £35.00 per ticket. Your child will need to be collected 
from the venue by 11.00pm at the latest. 
 
To confirm your child’s place, we will require full payment of £35.00 to be paid via the MCAS app by 
Monday 19 May 2025. Once paid, no refunds can be made. Tickets will be issued to students after the 
half term break. 
 
Furthermore, if your child requires a vegetarian option or has any specific dietary requirements or food 
allergies, please email Miss Green - s.green@smithdonhigh.org.uk 
 
Our Year 11 students have worked incredibly hard this year and we would like for them to have an 
opportunity to celebrate their efforts and to be able to positively celebrate the end of their time at 
Smithdon High School. We hope that as many students as possible will be able to join the celebration.  
 
Please note that each child's place is dependent on them meeting Smithdon’s behaviour expectations. 
Smithdon High School reserves the right to withdraw your child’s place at any time if this becomes a 
concern and any payments made will be non-refundable. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Ward 
Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@smithdonhigh.org.uk
mailto:s.green@smithdonhigh.org.uk

